
School Bus 825 HS2 Works Disruptions 
There are two changes to the meeting points for the bus between Monday 10 October and 
Friday 2 December.  See below for details of both changes. 

Monday 10 October to Friday 18 November 

Students will have to meet the coach at the opposite end of St Peter’s Lane whilst the 
temporary closure is in place. 

See area circled black in the map below as the new meeting point rather than the end 
marked red which is where the closure is. 

 

  



Monday 21 November 2022 to Friday 2 December 2022 

During this period there is a complete closure of Catherine-de-Barnes Lane (see map below). 
The only option for St Peter’s Lane students during this period will be to meet the coach at 
The Boat Pub at Catherine-de-Barnes.  

Of a morning the coach will approach from Solihull direction so the students will need to 
stand on the opposite side of the Road to The Boat. 

Of an afternoon the coach will be heading towards Solihull so will drop the students off on 
the same side as The Boat. 

  

Normal Service 

As long as the works are completed on time, usual service should resume from Monday 5 

December 2022. 
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